10-001
COMMENT
CL-04585

From: Helene Hicks <helenehicks2003@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2010 12:24 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CEFTC.gov>

Subject: regulation of retail forex

Dear Mr. Secretar

I recently heard of your new proposed reguation on decreasing the leverage for forex trading, and
strongly need to express my concern with you.

Please Sir, do not go through with this because it will greatly hurt me as a small investor. With this
hard economy that we are going through right now this would greatly hurt not only me but many small
investors like myself and their families.

With Great Respect,
Helene Hicks



